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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

The PTA looks forward to seeing lots of people at the 
Christmas Fayre today! Doors open at 3.30 pm and the 
Fayre is on until 5.30 pm. With lots of stalls, games, food, 
refreshments (including mulled wine) and the man in the 
red suit, it’s sure to be a fun evening! 

Please make sure you bring any sold raffle tickets with 
you (if you haven’t already), so that they can be included 
in the big draw. Tickets will still be available on the night 
and there are some AMAZING prizes to be won.  

Look out for an email and a letter home early next week 
with all the details you will need for the PTA Present 
Room! This is a great opportunity for your child(ren) to 
choose and wrap (with a little help, if needed) a present 
for mum, dad or another special person. Gifts will be £3 
each. 

Diary Dates 

         Christmas Fayre: Friday 30th November, 3.30–5.30pm 

         Present room (Juniors): Tuesday, 11th December 
(over lunchtime) 

         Present room (Infants): Wednesday 12th December 
(over lunchtime) 

Running Club 
Our last running club will be Monday 10th December. 
Our wonderful helpers have suggested that the children 
come along in a festive hat to mark the end of the 
term. They would also like to issue the children with a 
biscuit. If you do not want your child to partake please 
let the ladies know when you drop off.  
 
Donation 
Ash’s (Nisa Store) has kindly donated £100 to our 
school fund we will be using this to add to our library. 
Thank you for this kind donation.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Twitter competition 
We are running a competition to get to 100 followers 
on our twitter page – please follow us for fun and 
interesting daily updates about our wonderful school. 
The 100th follower will get a prize. @fenhilp 
 
Christmas Card competition 
We now have a winner for our Christmas Card 
competition. Next Friday in assembly representatives 
from the Holiday Inn will come to assembly to present 
the lucky winner with their goody bag.  
 
Safeguarding Review 
On Tuesday we welcomed Chris Meddle from the Local 
Authority in. He conducted a full safeguarding review 
and was very impressed by our practices. You may have 
noticed that we now have a wall in reception which will 
house a fob release door when complete so that the 
entrance to the main body of the school is more limited 
and therefore the children are kept even more safe.  
 
Jonathan Lewis visit  
Today we welcome Jonathan Lewis, Service Director for 
Education in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. We 
look forward to showing Jon around our bright and 
exciting school. 
 
Guitar Lessons 

Looking to buy that special Christmas gift?? Our resident 

guitar teacher, Mr Cory has 1 30min weekly lesson slot 

(8.30 - 9.00), and 1 15min weekly lesson slot during the 

school day available after Christmas on Fridays. If your 

child is aged 7 or above and would be interested, please 

contact Mr Cory via email 

at jimmypagefans@hotmail.com with your child’s 

name, class, school and contactable home and mobile 

phone numbers. Please note that these slots are 

available on a first come, first serve basis. 
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Parent Lunches  

We love welcoming our parents in for lunch and will be 

having ‘class weeks’ in the future where you can come in 

on any day during a given week and eat with your child. 

Please be aware that due to our safeguarding measures 

you must stay at the office end of school and not make 

your way through school unaccompanied.  

 

 

I look forward to seeing many of you at the fair this 

evening. I will be on the front door, taking your 

entrance money! 

Have a happy weekend with your families,  

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth,  

Headteacher 

 

 

 


